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State Medical Investigations

In recent years, there has been a significant increase in investigations conducted by the Boards of
Medicine and the Attorney General's Office.

Although these investigations are typically not covered by insurance, physicians and other health care
providers should NEVER respond to a state investigation without the advice and counsel of an attorney
who specializes in this area of practice. Potential ramifications of such investigations can have far-
reaching effects on an individual's medical license and may result in significant monetary sanctions.

The members of the Plunkett Cooney’s Medical Litigation Group are experienced with the intricacies of
state investigations, and they have developed professional relationships with many of the investigators
and Michigan assistant attorneys general involved in these matters.
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